Dan Namisniak

Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 11:33 AM
To: Dan Namisniak
Subject: Bell Mobility Tower

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Dan,

My name is Ken Pearce, son of Terry and Karen Pearce who live at_ My parents aren’t
super computer friendly so they asked me if | could write this email for them from the rough copy they had written out.

Terry Pearce and his family live directly across the road from the proposed Bell Mobility Tower at_,
Caledonia Ontario. We have also been informed of a hydro pole being installed in front of our home. The 90 metre
tower with flashing and what other lighting will be on, it will be shining in our bedroom windows. The Health and Safety
of the community should be top priority. We realize that a tower is needed in this area but not close to our homes. This
will also impact the Real Estate value greatly.

If you would like to discuss things further you can contact Terry and Karen Pearce at _

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone



